
Fund/or Trtd1lee PsyclaothrqUts
A fund has been set up for those living in Cambridge and

East Anglia who wish to train as psychotherapists. Monies
are available as an interest-free loan to be repaid within five
years of completion of training. Applications should be
received by I May 1982 and loans to successful candidates
will be offered from I September 1982. Those interested
should write for further information to: Honorary Secretary,
Mrs D. Lomas, 41 Beaulands Close, Cambridge.

MultIdIscll'lbuuy Work In CIdld G"idIuIce
This report of the Interdisciplinary Standing Committee,

comprising representatives of the Royal College of Psychia­
trists, the British Association of Social Workers, the
Association of Child Psychotherapists and the British

Forthcoming E,ents
The SectIon of P.ychlatry of the Royal Society of Medlclae
is holding a number of meetings in May and June: 11 May
1982: 'Contemporary Problems of Philosophy'-Professor
Sir Alfred Ayer; 8 June 1982: 'The Psychodynamics of the
Caring Group with a Handicapped Member'-Professor
Joan Bicknell; 'Early Interaction using Social Work SkilIs'­
Mrs Edna Wallis: 'A Home Advisory Service for Under
Fives'-Miss Sue Gardner; 'A Family Support Unit'-Dr
L. B. Campbell. Information: Honorary Secretary, Section
of Psychiatry, Royal Society of Medicine, I Wimpole Street,
London WI M 8AE.

The Brldsh POItp'acluate Medial Fecleradoa is holding a
number of educational courses and workshops during the
following months: 28 April 1982: 'New Therapies and the
Traditional Psychotherapeutic Approach'-Drs Peter
Bruggen and Graham Davies; 10 and II May 1982: 'Senior
Registrars' Teaching Techniques Course'-John Heron: 12
and 13 May 1982: 'Sexuality in Primary Care'-Anne
Dickson; 2S and 26 May 1982: 'Improving Your
Lecturing'-David Jacques. Information: Elva Macklin,
BPMF, 33 Millman Street, London WCIN 3ES (telephone:
01-831 6222).

The Ina...... Meedal of the Marc' Society, entitled
'Motherhood and Mental Illness', will be held from 21 to 23
July 1982 at the Institute of Psychiatry. The aim of the
Society is to encourage research into prevention and treat­
ment of maternal psychiatric disorders and to facilitate
exchange of scientific information. Further details: Dr R.
Kumar, Institute of Psychiatry, De Crespigny Park, London
SES 8AF.

Psychological Society, has now been published by the Child
Guidance Trust.

The Child Guidance Trust have undertaken to distribute
the report to every Department of Child Psychiatry and
every Child Guidance Clinic or Service throughout England,
Wales, Scotland and Northern Ireland.

Please note that individual copies of the report are not
available from the Child Guidance Trust or from the
College.

Err""""
Dr Adam Limentani (Bulletin, February 1982, 6, 29),

now President of the International Psycho-Analytical
Society, is a Fellow of the Royal College of Psychiatrists and
not of the British Psycho-Analytical Society.

Applications are invited for admission to a two-year, part­
time MSc In P.ycbotberapy at the University of Warwick
commencing in October 1982. The course is approved by the
British Psychological Society as a post-qualification course
in psychological therapy. Attendance at the University is
required one full day per week. Closing date for applications
is IS May 1982. Information: Dr John D. Davis, Depart­
ment of Psychology, University of Warwick, Coventry CV4
7AL.

'The Worker, the Adolescent and the Family' is the title of a
course being offered by the Tavlltock CIIaIc from 26 to 30
July 1982. It offers a psychodynamic approach to the
exploration and understanding of problems and issues con­
cerning adolescents and their families. The emphasis will be
on experimental learning. Information: The Training
Administrator, Tavistock Centre, 120 Belsize Lane, London
NW3 SBA.

The Brldah P.ycho-Aaalydcal SocIety is holding a day­
course of lectures and discussions at the Institute of Psycho­
Analysis on 8 May 1982 entitled 'Self Destructive Acts: A
Psycho-Analytic Approach'.. Information: Honorary
Secretary, Public Lectures, The Institute of Psycho­
Analysis, 63 New Cavendish Street, London WIM 7RD.

A two-day workshop on ........e.eat .kID. for paychlatrllts
will be held at the Royal Edinburgh Hospital on 13 and 14
April, 1982. The course is the same as those held at the
Institute of Psychiatry. Information: Dr Phil Thomas, Royal
Edinburgh Hospital, Morningside Park, Edinburgh EH 10
SHF (telephone: 031-4472011).
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